
COVID-19 SUPPORT LINE FOR OLDER PEOPLE 
ALONE manage a national support line and additional sup-
ports for older people who have concerns or are facing diffi-
culties relating to the outbreak of COVID-19 (Coronavirus). 
Professional staff are available to answer queries and give ad-
vice and reassurance where necessary. The support line is 
open seven days a week, 8am - 8pm, by calling 0818 222 024.  
__________________________________________________ 
 

THANK YOU  
Trócaire wold like to thank the people of Marino for their re-
cent generous donation towards their worthy cause 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:    
 
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
RECENTLY DECEASED:    
 

Frank Doyle 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

June Mulvey,  

Christopher & Margaret Fitzpatrick,  

Donal Kavanagh, 

Dessie & Ethel Blaney, 

Dympna O’Brien. 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

21st Sunday in Ordinary Time —23rd  Aug  ‘20 MASS TIMES 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m. each 

morning. 

 

Weekend Masses  

Saturday at 5.30 

p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sundays at 9.30 a.m. 

& 11.00 a.m.  

 

Please note there is 

no 12.30 p.m. Mass 

for the moment. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:     info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:  @marinoparish 

Thought for the day   
 

When Jesus presses the question, who 
do you say I am?, we feel him speak-
ing to us. Naturally, we think of our faith now in 
the light of our own journey of life and pilgrim-
age of faith. How did I start out? What was my 
image of Jesus then and how did I relate to 
him? Have there been major turning points for 
me and can I name one or two? How have I 
deepened my familiarity with Jesus and who is 
he for me now? If I were to choose an image or 
a metaphor what would come to kind? If I were 
to explain to someone what my faith in Jesus is, 
what words would I use?  

 
Prayer   
 

For this reason I bow my knees before the Fa-
ther, from whom every family in heaven and on 
earth takes its name. I pray that, according to 
the riches of his glory, he may grant that you 
may be strengthened in your inner being with 
power through his Spirit, and that Christ may 
dwell in your hearts through faith, as you are 
being rooted and grounded in love. (Eph. 3:14-
17)  

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


RETURN OF 12.30 p.m. MASS 
 

It is hoped that we might be able 
to bring back the 12.30 p.m. Mass 
from September. However we will 
need to find some new Volunteers, 
the number we have at the mo-
ment are pushed to the  limit. We 
need you , the public to help out if 
we are to keep going. Please drop 
your name and number into the 
Sacristy, call 01 8332772 or e-mail 
us at info@marinoparish.ie  
 

COLLECTIONS/DONATIONS 

To donate to our parish you may 
use the Donate Button or place 
your donations, Double Wallet en-
velopes, Family Offering envelopes 
and Easter Dues envelopes into the 
baskets provided at the exit doors 
or the safes (Large Wooden Boxes 
with slot) at the back of the 
Church. As everyday can be regard-
ed as ‘Sunday’ baskets will be in 
place each morning.  

I wish to sincerely thank all who 
have helped with this effort in 
these extremely challenging 
times.   
 
 

SUNDAY MISSAL 

A new compact 3 year 
cycle Sunday Missal can be or-
dered through the Sacristy for 
€14.50 —it replaces the weekly 
missalette. Please let us know if 
you would like to order a copy. 

CHURCH REPOSITORY/SHOP 
 

The  Church Repository/
Shop has reopened  and is 
open every Sunday after the  
11.00 a.m. and also on Tuesdays 
and Thursdays  after 10.00 a.m. 
Mass We have a good supply of 
sacramental mementos for all oc-
casions. Signed Mass Cards are 
also available our Parish Shop as 
well as from the Sacristy. 
 

LEBANON FOOD APPEAL—’ I hope 
you and all in Marino are doing 
well. As you know the situation in 
Lebanon has been difficult for some 
time now but really the past 12 
months have been close to hell.                              
To assist in providing food to my 
pupils in Tyre, south Lebanon and 
the 23 families they belong to I 
need to raise €1,000 per month. 
They are in a desperate situation.        
If you can help me with as little as 
€5 per month it will make a direct 
and immediate difference ……..        
My bank details are as follows:            
Fr. William John Stuart                              
Bank of Ireland Sutton x, Dublin 13 
Bic BOFI IE 2D                                            
Iban 1E26 BOFI 9006 9028 9477 30 
Reference: Tyre Food                           
If you have whatsapp add me on 
+905523135593. I can send you 
pictures and updates.                   
With warm regards and bless-

ings, yours, Fr. William Stuart ‘ 

 TUESDAY CLUB 
 

While the Fairview Marino Tues-
day Club has not been able to 
meet since the start of the lock-
down in March, they have put to-
gether a document called 
‘Memories and Musings’.      

 
Hopefully   you will enjoy this  
wonderful collection of memories  
that was compiled in response to 
a Writing Activity organised by the 
Club. Full document is now on our 
 website www.marinoparish.ie.   

           IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 The use of face coverings is strongly recommended . 

 

 In order to relieve the pressure on our volunteers we would ask 
that you come early to be seated in time for start of mass. 

 Please do not kneel, kneeling reduces the physical distance be-
tween people. 

 To assist with contact tracing please download the HSE App or 
drop your name and contact number into the safes (Large Wood-
en Boxes with slot)  at the main entrance.  

FIRST COMMUNIONS 
 

We are delighted to be celebrating the first of our First Holy Com-
munion Mass this Sunday, 23rd August  for children from Drumcon-
dra Church of Ireland N.S. and from Gracepark Educate Together.                 
Congratulations to them all - Freddy, Ross, Tomás, Adam, Ryan, 
Lianka, Ebony, Nina and Stella.                                                                            
We pray that they and their families enjoy their special day and that 
they stay close to Jesus always.  
 

 The girls from St. Vincent de Paul will receive their First Com-
munion in class groups over the coming weeks.                                
Saturday 19th September - girls from Miss Butler's Class           
Saturday 26th September - girls from Miss O Hanlon's Class  
Saturday 3rd October - girls from Miss Fahy's class. 

   

 First Holy Communion for the boys from Scoil Mhuire will be 
held a little later in the autumn; dates are still being worked on. 

________________________________________________________ 


